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Action: FAV  

  

REPORT: Favorable, 4-0 (In Favor: Council Members Glaros, Lehman, Taveras, and Turner. 

Absent: Harrison) 

 

CR-74-2017 is legislation to declare certain parcels of County-owned real property as surplus to 

the County’s needs and to propose disposition of said parcels.  The Resolution is being submitted 

in accordance with Section 2-111.01 of the County Code. 

 

During the Committee review of the proposed legislation, Floyd Holt, Deputy Director, Office of 

Central Services, provided a full explanation of the plans for the surplus property. Located in the 

Collington Center, the 73 acres will be used for a state of the art Lacrosse Stadium.  Known as 

the Collington Athletic Complex this project has been in the Capital Improvement Budget since 

2001. This project offers the opportunity for a unique public (State, Stadium Authority, and 

County) not for profit partnership in the design construction and operation of a state of the art 

sports complex. 

 

The Office of Law reports CR-74-2017 to be in proper legislative form with no legal 

impediments to its adoption. 

 

After the project presentation and discussion, the Public Safety and Fiscal Management 

Committee voted CR-74-2017 out favorably 4-0.  


